
From:  
Date: November 30, 2022 at 3:56:15 PM EST 
To: wileyk@marblehead.org, Sarah Fox <fox.sarah@marbleheadschools.org> 
Subject: Letter of interest for MHD School Committee opening 
 
Hi Kyle and Sarah,  
 
I'm submitting this letter of interest to be considered for the vacancy on the Marblehead School Committee.  
Attached is my resume as also requested.  
 
I have volunteered in the schools over the past 9 years, have been actively involved in both the Coffin Gerry  
feasibility study as well as the Bell Coffin Gerry budget override ballot initiatives, and I regularly attend School  
Committee meetings as well as other town committee meetings. I'm interested in being considered to fill this  
vacancy not only because of my proven passion and advocacy for our MHD Schools' staff and students, but  
because I believe my background, experience and proven track record of collaborating with diverse teams  
would be of value to our school committee and the MHD community.  
 
Thanks in advance for your consideration and I look forward to participating in the next steps of the selection process.  
 
Thanks, 
Kim Day  
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